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1590 Adamson Parkway, Fourth Floor  ●  Morrow, Georgia 30260-1755  ●  phone: (770) 282-6300  ●  fax: (770) 282-6368  ●  www.pacga.org 

October 9, 2019 
 
Re: Federal Fiscal Year 2020 VOCA Allocation - October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020 
 
Dear Ms. Coleman-Stribling: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Criminal Justice Coordinating Council (CJCC) has 
approved the Federal Fiscal Year 2020 VOCA Continuation Base and Comp Advocate funding 
applications as submitted by the Prosecuting Attorneys’ Council of Georgia (PAC). Therefore, 
your office has been selected to receive a portion of those funds. Below are the specifics 
with regard to your allocation of the statewide grant distribution. 
 

County: DeKalb 
Implementing Prosecuting Attorney: Solicitor-General Donna Coleman-Stribling 
Grant Period: October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020 

 
Allocation 1 (Base Funds): 
Base Federal Funds: $212,075 
Base Match Funds: $53,019 
Sub-Grant Number: C18-8-264 
 

 
The activation documents (see included checklist for guidelines on submitting documents) 
must be returned to PAC by November 15, 2019.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Kathy Kemp (kkemp@pacga.org) or at (770) 282-6364.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Peter J. Skandalakis 
Executive Director 
Prosecuting Attorneys’ Council

mailto:kkemp@pacga.org

